
   

  

 
April 10, 2019 
 
 

Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: Docket UG-190218 (Advice No. 2019-10) 

PSE’s Natural Gas Tariff Filing – Do Not Redocket 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits an additional work paper in connection with PSE’s 
Docket UE-190218 filed under its Advice No. 2019-10 on March 29, 2019.  This additional work 
paper memo, titled Variances in PSE Purchased Gas Costs October, 2018 – February, 2019, is being 
filed at the request of the Commission’s staff.  
 
Please note that this work paper contains commercially sensitive information, disclosure of which 
could adversely affect PSE’s ability to effectively negotiate favorable gas supply agreements and 
conduct wholesale trading for its customers.  Therefore, PSE requests that it be accorded confidential 
treatment.  It has been marked “Shaded information is designated as confidential per WAC 480-07-
160” to protect confidential portions. 
 
Questions regarding this filing can be directed to Julie Waltari at (425) 456-2945.  If you have any 
other questions, or if I can be of any assistance, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 
  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy / PO Box 97034 / EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 / 425-456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 Edward Finklea 
 
Attachments:  Work paper, Confidential Version 
                       Work paper, Redacted Version 
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